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Hard to believe that Fall has already arrived, football season is already underway and 

before you know it the leaves will be falling.  If you have a great photo or video of 

your Westie enjoying this beautiful weather  

consider posting it on our revitalized Facebook 

page.  While you are there be sure to like us and 

leave us a comment.   

 

720-360-1212 is the only phone number you 

need to connect with Westie Rescue.  All  

messages are delivered electronically which 

makes routing them to the appropriate person 

fast and efficient.  

 

Have you checked out our new and improved 

website www.westierescunetwork.org?  It contains detailed 

information on our organization, adoption process, the dogs 

that enter our program as well as great photos and re-

sources. The website also has information for those  who are 

looking to relinquish a Westie.  If you know anyone that you 

think might want to receive our email newsletters send them 

to the website to get signed up.   

 

 Is your Westie a Broncos Fan? 

Send us a photo of your Bronco fan and we will put it in the next newsletter.   

Send your photo to betsywidner@yahoo.com 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Westie-Rescue-Network-Inc/127458777343761?sk=wall
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Westie-Rescue-Network-Inc/127458777343761?sk=wall
mailto:betsywidner@yahoo.com


  

Along with printing our 2014 calendars we printed sets of  

12 blank note cards, each featuring an adorable photo 

from our calendar.  Note cards and calendars are $15 

each plus shipping and can be purchased on our  

website. Limited numbers of note 

cards were printed so don’t delay  

in ordering yours today! 

 

This years calendar cover girl is 8 year old Ellie who was  

adopted from WRN in 2013.  This great photo was submitted by 

her foster family. Ellie now makes her home in Denver with her 

new Westie brother. 

 WRN Note Cards and Calendars 

 Westie Roundup 

In our last couple newsletters we encouraged our readers to host a Westie Roundup to  

socialize with other Westie adopters and volunteers.  Thanks to Joanne Wojcik, John Garlie 

and Rocky for hosting a Westie Roundup at their home in Golden.  Nine Westies and their 

owners were in attendance and as you can imagine there was lots of wagging tails, sniffing 

butts, playing chase and nine very happy dogs.  An attempt was made to line the dogs  

up to take a group photo but as you can see they had other plans.  It was non stop  

entertainment watching them all run around and get acquainted.   

Rocky, in the center, was an excellent host and was happy to share his back yard with all his guests. 

http://www.westierescuenetwork.org/News/2015-calendar.html

